September 17
At the beginning of the second school year, we inform the teaching staff and the educational community about the project and the mobilities that are left.
We also start with the selection of pupils of the 2nd and 3rd courses of Compulsory Education to perform the play “The Right Decision”, and we plan its staging.

We continue the conversations with the City Hall for the use of the Góngora Theatre and other facilities to carry out the activities that will take place in the international week next February in Córdoba.

We hear that teachers and pupils of the IES Trassierra that took part in the EAC Gymkhana project have been awarded with the Move2Learn prize.

Move2Learn is a prize called by the European Commission. The prize consists of financing a trip to Vienna in 2018.
